
 

 

 

The EU eases entry checks for Indian curry 
 
 
New Delhi, 25 June 2014: Following sufficient proof by Indian producers and exporters that 

curry (chilli products) imported from India meet EU phytosanitary standards, as well as reports 

from EU Member States to confirm compliance, import controls for this product will be eased.    

 

Indian curry exports to the EU will be removed from the list of feed and food of non-animal 

origin that are subject to an increased level of inspections by the national competent 

authorities of EU Member States. The amendments are expected to enter into force on 1 July 

2014.  

 

For more information, please visit: 

http://ec.europa.eu/food/food/controls/increased_checks/index_en.htm   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


